
Bid Advertisement 
 

 

www.parrishconstruction.com 
 

Perry ● Roswell  
 

221 Industrial Park Drive 
Perry, Georgia 31069 

phone 478.987.5544 
fax 478.987.5536 

Date: 6/15/2020 

To: Hall County Schools 

Mr. Matt Cox 

3255 Montgomery Drive 

 Gainesville, GA  30504  

 Phone: (770) 534-1291 

 

Please post this Advertisement for Proposals on your website in a Request for Proposals 
section and allow to remain posted from 06/16/2020 until 07/16/2020. 

State Board of Education requirements necessitate that we receive a signed and notarized 
Website Advertisement Affidavit indicating the text of the advertisement and the dates 
published.  

ADVERTISEMENT	FOR	PROPOSALS	

On behalf of the Hall County Schools, Parrish Construction Group, Inc. is soliciting proposals 
from qualified subcontractors and vendors for the NEW	CHEROKEE	BLUFF	MIDDLE	SCHOOL 
project in Flowery Branch, Georgia. Information regarding bid packages, bid document 
availability and cost can be obtained through the Construction Manager, Parrish 
Construction Group, 675 Mansell Road, Suite 230, Roswell, Georgia by contacting us by 
phone at:  

(478) 987-5544 or by fax at (478) 987-5536 

Proposals are due no later than 2:00	 PM	 on	 07/16/2020 via email or fax to Parrish 
Construction Group (wgreen@parrishconstruction.com).  All proposals received will be 
publicly read aloud in the presence of the Owner and Design Professional starting at 2:00 PM 
at the offices of Hall County Schools Facilities and Construction – 3255 Montgomery Drive, 
Gainesville, GA.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions, only electronically submitted bids will be 
accepted. 

 

Parrish Construction Group 

David Loudermilk 

Project Director 


